
 

 

 
Harvey Public Schools Dist. 152 Staff 

   
 

The Central Office team invites you to the… 

“Swinging into Summer” 

Celebration  

At 

Brooks Middle School 

Friday, May 25, 2018 

At 12:30pm 

 

Wear your favorite MLB team jersey! 
Help us celebrate our Staff, Volunteers & Retirees! 

And a very “Special Guest”! 

Be there or hear about it! 

 

This is for All Board Members. 

RSVP with Ms. Wright by May 18, 2018. 

 

For more information, please call the Central Office Staff. 

 

See you there!!! 


